PROFESSIONAL INTEREST GROUP ACTIVITIES

Property, Infrastructure & Construction
Interest Group (PICIG)

Topic : Hong Kong — Pearl River Delta Integration and Infrastructure Development
Speaker . Dr. W. K. Chan, Senior Director- Business Policy, Hong Kong General Chamber of Commerce
Chairman : Mr. Alan Wong, Executive Director, The Jardine Engineering Corporation, Limited and

Convenor of the PICIG Executive Committee

Date . 11 February 2004, Wednesday
Time : 6:30p.m. — 7:30p.m. (Snacks and beverages will be served at 6:15p.m.)
Venue : HKICPA Meeting & Training Centre

Room 1205, 12/F, Tower Two
Lippo Centre, 89 Queensway, Hong Kong

Admission : HKDS50 per person
Fee

CPD : 1 hour

Credit Hour

About the presentation

The "Greater Pearl River Delta region" - Hong Kong, Macau and the Pearl River Delta combined - is arguably the most
dynamic economic region of the world. To sustain the growth potential, there is immense demand for infrastructure
development within the Greater Pearl River Delta region. In this presentation, Dr W. K. Chan will discuss a few pertinent
issues in infrastructure development in relation to the integration between Hong Kong and the Pearl River Delta, such as

infrastructure needs and strategic options for the Pearl River Delta

infrastructure linkage between Hong Kong and the Pearl River Delta

impact of Pearl River Delta's infrastructure development

strategic implications for Hong Kong, particularly on the role and future development of the Hong Kong port

About the Speaker

A Senior Director of the Hong Kong General Chamber of Commerce and a Director of the Geneva-based Service
World Forum, Dr W. K. Chan is also the Secretary-General of the Hong Kong Coalition of Service Industries. He is the
Hong Kong private sector's principle spokesman on the General Agreement on Trade and Services in international and
multilateral forums such as the WTO (World Trade Organisation), APEC (Asia Pacific Economic Cooperation Council),
and the International CSI Conference. Dr Chan is a member of the Town Planning Board, the Antiquity Advisory Board
and an unofficial Justice of the Peace.

Registration

The admission fee for attending the evening seminar is HK$50 per person. The number of places is limited and priority
will be given to PICIG members on a first-come-first-served basis in case of over-subscription.

For members who wish to attend the evening seminar, please complete the attached reply slip and return it by post or
by fax for registration on or before 9 February 2004 (Monday) to the Standards & Technical Department of the
Society, together with a cheque payable to "Hong Kong Institute of Certified Public Accountants” if you pay your
admission fee by cheque. Enrolment by fax is only allowed for visa card payments.

No further confirmation letter will be sent unless your reservation of seat is unsuccessful. Should you have any
guestions on the above, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Karen Moy of the Standards & Technical Department at
2287 7089 in the first instance.
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